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February 2018 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
915 Barrington Pkwy. Suite B, Marion IA, 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

Where to Wear Your Dance Shoes 

Your dance shoes are not meant to be worn outdoors.  This is where 

you wear your street shoes. Street shoes need to be worn both to and 

from the studio and then your dancer needs to change into their dance 

shoes when they get are here for class. This also includes all Hip Hop 

shoes as well.  

 

Father/Daughter Classes 

This class starts February 1th, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. We like to think of 
this as a fun way for Dad’s to get involved in our sport of dance! 
Many of the dancers see this as their date night with their dad. 

All Dancers – in classes Kindergarten or older are invited to this 
class. Cost is $100 for the first dancer and $50 for each additional 
dancer. There is no charge for dancing dads. We will talk about 
what will be needed for costumes as the class progresses. Please 
enroll online for Father / Daughter Class in your parent portal or 
sign up at the front desk.  Payment is due upon enrollment. 

 
 

 

 

Class Attendance 

Class attendance is extremely important right now as we are 

starting our recital dances. Our studio policy is that each dancer is 

allowed to miss 10 dance classes and is then required to sign up for 

private lessons. Please make every attempt to be here. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 1  

Father Daughter Starts 

February 1- February 7 

Monthly Tuition Due—will be 

charged to your preferred 

method of payment on first 

lesson of the month.   

February 4- February 9  

Parent Viewing Week—during 

the last 10 minutes of your 

student’s class.  Feel free to 

take videos.   

Costumes 

If you have not paid for your 
dance costumes, you need to 
contact the studio to set up a 
payment plan.  Your student 
will not be able to take their 
costumes home until they are 
paid in full. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 


